From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent:  5/17/2012 10:03:23 AM
To: jmalkin@orrick.com (jmalkin@orrick.com)

Cc: Horner, Trina (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);
Morris, Harvey Y. (harvey.morris@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bec:
Subject: Discovery Confidentiality Agreements with Non-CPUC Parties

Joe- | wanted to check whether PG&E has previously executed discovery
confidentiality agreements with TURN, City of San Bruno, or City/County of San
Francisco. | am asking because there are some data request responses from PG&E to
our discovery requests that CPSD would like to share with the parties that are
pursuing a stipulated resolution to the enforcement cases that were provided under
583. If confidentiality agreements have already been executed, it would greatly simplify
things and allow us to simply provide copies of responses that were provided under
583 to us.

Please let me know.

Thank you.

Michelle Cooke, Special Projects
California Public Utilities Commission
Consumer Protection and Safety Division
415703 2349

415703 2233

415987 1184

mic@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0278506
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